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PREZ says…

THE PREZ SAYS… 

Temperatures are dropping, trees are coloring and fall has arrived.  That can only mean that the snowbirds will begin their migration south.  We have already scheduled the first board meeting of the year for Wednesday, October 26.  This gives me an opportunity to encourage your presence at the meetings.  We want everyone to share his or her vision for the ongoing improvement of South Winds.  We can be so proud of the continuing enhancement of the park.  The courage of the original shareholders and the tireless efforts of many exceptional board members have produced remarkable results.

Again, thank you to Annette Boettger, Gerry Kochan and their committee for the Labor Day event.  

We wish safe travel as you return.  We mourn the loss of those who will not return this year.  We hope for recovery and good health to our friends who are not well.

See you all soon.

[image: image2.wmf] Flu shots will be administered in the Annex at 9:00 a.m. on Tuesday, October 11.  Forms available at the office.

[image: image3.wmf]Board Meeting October 26, 2011, 9:00 a.m. in Annex.
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I wish to thank the wonderful committee that worked with me; my co-chair Gerry Kochan, Connie Vaughn, Joyce Minges, Columba Russell and Nancy Del Pero.  Lee Minges for his prayer and grace and John Kidd for dipping ice cream  Special thanks to Ethel Hartnett for taking us to Sam’s to shop and use her membership card.

Our menu of lasagna, Texas Toast, Fruited Romaine Salad, Apple Pie & ice cream met with approval.  The bingo entertainment provided by Evelyn Giles and Ethel Hartnett was enjoyed by half of the 41 people present.  Thanks again to all who made it a successful Labor Day.

Annette Boettger

From our residents…
After all the bad news from last month, it is good to report some good news.  Bert & Peggy Andrews, who lived at #145, sold their unit because of Peggy’s illness.  She is now healthy again and they are looking to buy another unit. Hopefully we can soon say, “WELCOME BACK”. 
Sandy Carter sent this note.

We thank you for the many ways you helped honor the memory of John (Jack) Carter. Your kindness is deeply appreciated. 


SOUTHWINDS COMPUTER CLUB

The temperatures are receding and soon the wind
will blow and then they will come back home

Well the SW Computer Club is waiting for you all!
What is needed is to know what all you computer
people would like to discuss …
Internet Explorer, Names & concepts & ideas or
Internet, ISP functions, E-mail or
Windows Explorer or
Word Processing or
What do you need to know?
Well, if you have a need, send us an E-mail or phone
to: chchiw@aol.com 941-924-8549
and let us know your interests.
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  GENERATION GAP
CHILDHOOD - the time of life when you make funny faces in the mirror.

MIDDLE AGE - the time of life when the mirror gets even.

[image: image7.png]


Yom Kippur begins October 7 at sundown.  This is the holiest day of the year for our Jewish friends.  Its themes are atonement and repentance.
CELEBRATIONS [image: image8.wmf]
ANNIVERSARIES - 50 YEARS OR MORE

Orren & Marguerite Louch, Oct. 2, 1954--57 years

Tuey & Claire McWilliams, Oct. 8, 1948--63 years

Neal & Pat DeBolt, Oct. 17, 1959--52 years

Bob & Ruby Osborne, Oct 21, 1944--67 years
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Editors, including your Breeze editor, make every attempt to make good sense.  Sometimes they fail as evidenced in these actual headlines in papers with a much greater circulation than ours.

POLICE BEGIN CAMPAIGN TO RUN DOWN JAYWALKERS

WAR DIMS HOPE FOR PEACE

RED TAPE HOLDS UP NEW BRIDGES

HOSPITALS ARE SUED BY 7 FOOT DOCTORS

MAN STRUCK BY LIGHTNING FACES 
BATTERY CHARGE

[image: image10.wmf]THINK PINK – OCTOBER IS BREAST CANCER AWARENESS MONTH
OUR NEIGHBOR’S PROGRESS
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Temperatures are dropping, trees are coloring and fall has arrived.  That can only mean that the snowbirds will begin their migration south.  We have already scheduled the first board meeting of the year for Wednesday, October 26.  This gives me an opportunity to encourage your presence at the meetings.  We want everyone to share his or her vision for the ongoing improvement of South Winds.  We can be so proud of the continuing enhancement of the park.  The courage of the original shareholders and the tireless efforts of many exceptional board members have produced remarkable results.





Again, thank you to Annette Boettger, Gerry Kochan and their committee for the Labor Day event.  





We wish safe travel as you return.  We mourn the loss of those who will not return this year.  We hope for recovery and good health for our friends who are not well.





See you all soon.














